
 

Calling all singers and ‘wanna be singers’ 

“Emmbrook Staff and Community Choir” 

We warmly invite you to join an “Emmbrook Staff and Community Choir” which we hope will 

be performing in The Emmbrook Carol Concert at St. Paul’s Church, Wokingham  

on Monday 11th December (7.00-8.15 pm). 

Parents, ex-parents, ex-staff, ex-students …. anyone that is part of the wider Emmbrook 

community, past or present would be welcome. 

Rehearsals – Every Friday, starting on Friday 3rd November 

3.20 – 4.20 p.m. 

 

Please contact Mrs Wellman for more information and/or to register your interest                          

(by Monday 16th October if possible)  

awellman@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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